
Submitter: Megan  Campbell 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Early Childhood and 
Behavioral Health 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB702 

On behalf of my husband and all pipe tobacco smokers I oppose SB702. Children are 

not going out and purchasing aromatic pipe tobacco lets be so for real right now. 

They’ve never marketed towards children. Leave the pipe tobacco smokers out of 

this bill. I support an adults right to make their decisions about what they put in their 

bodies. It is our god given right as human beings to have complete bodily autonomy. 

If you support this bill you are suppressing yet again a bigger issue which is parents 

allowing their children to have access to flavored vaping devices. There is a reason 

you have to be 18 years old to purchase them. You might as well ban flavored 

alcohol while you’re at it. Or flavored cough medicine. I strongly feel this bill is 

unnecessary.  


